INSTITUTE OF DISTANCE AND OPEN LEARNING

NOTICE
Date: 10.01.2017

Students who could not appear in the MCQ based internal examination for 1%/3™
Semester and Final Year (Annual Mode programmes) 2016-2017, due to the
BTAD/KAAC/NC Hills TET examination held on 08.01.2017, be informed that a special
MCQ Test will be held on 22.01.2017 (Sunday) on all subjects only at Gauhati University
centre.

Candidates willing to appear for the above MCQ test shall have to submit the following
documents to the Centre In-charge (Supervisor) on the day of the examination.

1. Xerox copy of TET admit card
2. GUIDOL ‘Identity Card’
10.30 AM to 12.30 PM (1% Semester)
1.30 PM to 3.30 PM (3™ Semester/ Final)

Venue: Gauhati University IDOL

Prof. P.J. Das
Director, GUIDOL

Copy to;
1. Prof. S. K. Singh, In-charge, MCQ Examination of GUIDOL

2. Dr. Ridip Dev Choudhury, Coordinator, MCQ Examination of GUIDOL

3. Ms Arpita Roy for information to all GUIDOL study centre
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